From: Mail Delivery Subsystem <mailer-daemon@googlemail.com>

Sent time: 07/31/2020 08:00:32 AM
To: Mindy Nguyen <mindy.nguyen@lacity.org>
Subject: Re: Notice of Public Hearing for the Hollywood Center Project

You have attempted to send mail to too many recipients at once. Your message was not sent.

Hello, You are receiving this email because you are an Interested Party for the Hollywood Center Project, located at 1720-1770
N Vine St; 1746-1764 N Ivar Ave; 1733-1741 Argyle Ave; and 6236, 6270, and



